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MARCH 9TH- 15TH, 2025

"SUCCESSFUL IMPLEMENTATION OF TC IN MALTA 

The STELLA project consortium is proud to share the successful completion of the
latest mobility under the Erasmus+ KA220 initiative. The "Training of Trainers" event,
hosted by TDM2000 Malta, brought together 20 youth workers from Cyprus, Italy,
Greece, Malta, and Portugal. Held in Pembroke, Malta from March 9–15, 2025, the
training focused on equipping participants with skills to use sports as a tool for
promoting environmental sustainability among youth.
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A key highlight was the creation and implementation of original
workshops using sport to tackle environmental challenges. These
were evaluated with constructive feedback to strengthen
participants’ facilitation and planning skills. As a follow-up, a
comprehensive toolkit featuring the best practices and workshops
from the training will be developed, ensuring lasting impact.

STELLA (Sport as a Tool for Environmental Sustainability
Learning) aims to enhance environmental education through
ethical and engaging sports-based approaches. The training
combined theoretical insights with hands-on activities, fostering an
energetic and participatory learning environment. Participants
explored what makes an effective trainer, the core values of sport,
and took part in activities like football, volleyball, and a night
treasure hunt in the old town.
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APRIL 2025

UPDATES & UPCOMING EVENT
The next transnational partners meeting will be held in Cyprus
from 25  to 28  June, 2025, hosted by our partner AZO. 1 - 2
representatives from each partner + 2 representatives from the
leading partner. 
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